
Comments from a Woolworths spokesperson: 
 
We take food safety seriously and rely on the expert guidance of national authorities who set 
science-based regulations for the livestock industry and animal medicine. 
 
We will continue to engage with the industry and regulators to understand the ongoing 
development of food safety standards and best practice. 
 


